
 
 
 
March 15, 2007 
 
 
Howie Damron 
Vice-President  
RDI, Inc. 
P.O. Box 705 
South Point, Ohio, 45680 
 
 
Good Day Mr. Damron, 
 
My name is John Hunter, and I live in Memphis, TN.  I wanted to drop you a line to let 
you know what I thought about your product, FPC-1. 
 
I was introduced to the FPC product several months ago by my hunting partner, your 
distributor, Mark Elkin of FPC Global. 
 
Mark had pushed me for several months to try FPC in my personal vehicle (1996 GMC 
Z71).  Having seen said “great products” advertised all the time, I continued to decline 
his offers to try FPC. 
 
2 Weeks ago Mark and I loaded the truck to make a road trip to Alabama to hunt wild 
hogs.  When I pulled up to the gas station, Mark jumped out and put ½ an ounce of FPC 
into my truck.  I filled the truck with gas, and we were on the road. 
 
Within 10 miles I noticed a huge increase in power!  I was amazed at the “jump” my 
vehicle had when I “gagged” it down to pass another vehicle. 
 
I had been averaging 14.6 miles to the gallon.  Now that I am a regular user of FPC I am 
averaging 21 miles to the gallon. 
 
I have just introduced my wife’s 1999 Chevrolet Suburban to FPC and I am anxious to 
see the results!  I will give you that feedback as soon as I get the averages. 
 
Thank you for a great product!  You will have me as a satisfied customer for years to 
come. 
 
Cordially, 
 
 
John L. Hunter 
Memphis, TN 


